


CA000317L

AFRED A SLOCUM DEPARTMENT OF THE PUBLIC ADVOCATE LOUIS a
PUBLIC ADVOCATE C N 8 5 0 ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER

TRENTON, NEW JERSEY 08625 OLIVER QUINN

COUNSEL/CHIEF OF STAFF

TEL. (609) 292-7087

Apr i I 8, 1987

C. Roy Epps
President
Civic League of Greater New Brunswick, Inc.
47-49 Throop Avenue
New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Dear Mr. Epps:

I am in receipt of your correspondence dated Apri I 6, 1987
in which you indicate your interest in having this office
represent you in a mediation effort involving the Township of
Cranbury and the Council on Affordable Housing.

After discussing these matters with my Division Director,
Mr. Richard Shapiro, and a staff attorney, Ms. Susan Oxford, I
have determined that it would be appropriate for us to comply
with your request insofar as the Cranbury mediation. While I
think that our resources are too I imited to do more, I am of the
opinion that we can assist you in maintaining a holding pattern
until such time as we can get an affirmative response to the
appeal of the ruling governing the activities of the Rutgers
Clinic. I am hopeful that ultimately they will be able to resume
their prior position as your representative.

It is my understanding that the mediation effort will endure
for perhaps a month. I do hope that you can understand that we
would like to do more, but that our resources at this point are
just too overextended to be quite that accommodating.

Ms. Oxford will contact your office to carry out whatever
administration is required.

Alfred A. Slocum
Public Advocate/
Pub I ic Defender
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